
 

 
                                                                                                    
 

Thursday 3th April 2025 
 
Year 1 – Capel Manor Gardens 

        
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Next half term, the children in Year 1 will be learning about plants as part of their learning 
journey: Secret Garden. In their science lessons, children will begin identifying and naming a 
variety of common plants including garden plants, wild plants and trees. To support their 
learning, the children have the opportunity to visit Capel Manor Gardens for a guided tour. 
The tour will focus on the delicate balance of all living things, and the importance of 
protecting our natural world. 
  
 

Details are as follows-  
 
Date:  Friday 16th May 
 
Time:  8.45-3.15pm 
 
Place:   Capel Manor Gardens 
 
Travel:               School Minibus 
 
Cost:  A voluntary contribution of £10 is necessary to cover the cost of the visit. 

Please make payments through Arbor. 
 
Lunch:  Children will need a packed lunch. No fizzy drinks and no nuts please.  
 
                       
Full school uniform must be worn.  
 
Please confirm your consent on Arbor. If there is insufficient contribution to the trip, we 
may not be able to proceed with the visit. 
 
Please do ask if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Salik 

 


